
Our smallest steps become our greatest success 

 It has been lovely to see so many children excited to come to school every day to take part in our 12 
days of Christmas challenge.  Thank you for your help to make sure your child comes to school every 

day and on time. 

I have enjoyed seeing the amazing progress the children in Y1 Ireland have made this term in their     
independent writing, well done Y1.  Y5 Belgium have created some beautiful art work based on the    

solar system, they used their creations to tell me what they had learned.  I also enjoyed looking at the 
fantastic posters the children designed as part of anti-bullying week.  

Please take time to check our website’s latest news where we 
have added some important information about water safety.     

We look forward to welcoming everyone back to school on 
Wednesday 4th January 2023. 

H Round 
Principal 

December 2022 

TERM DATES 

Christmas Holidays— 19/12/22—03/01/23 

February Half Term — 13/02/23—27/02/23 

Easter Holidays — 03/04/23 — 14/04/23 

If you are at the English Institute of Sport, 

take a look at our designated notice-

board where we have displayed our chil-

dren’s work. Miss Bray’s after school art 

club created a beautiful canvas painting 

and currently on display is the amazing  

Anti-Bullying posters that or children  

created. 

Oasis Academies teach 9 special habits to help us all live better 

This Months Habit is being Joyful   

“Joy is the happiness that doesn’t depend on what happens” 

~David Steindl-Rast 

Why not ask your child what joy means to them? 

HALF PRICE UNIFORM 

SALE 

TUESDAY 3RD JANUARY 

2023—FRIDAY 6TH 

JANURY 2023 



Gymnastics after 
school club ! 

New clubs starting 
w.c 9th January 

2023 

Wow! Look at all these Christmas jumpers! 

We raised £19.30 for Save the Children! 

Save the Children support children to learn, 

grow and become who they want to be. To 

learn more, go to  

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/ 

Y6 China did a science experiment where they conducted on microorganisms.  



On Friday 9th we enjoyed the Christmas Concert by Rock Steady Concert played by 

our Y6 students in assembly while everyone wore their festive jumpers!!! 

A visit from Santa! 

On Wednesday, Goldilocks and the Three Bears came to school for the 

Christmas Panto.  EYFS and KS1 enjoyed the show with lots of shouting 

and laughing.  Oh yes they did! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chatsworth House delivered a very special box containing 

ingredients for reindeer food! Our very own Santa Somiya 

did a VIP delivery to Year 1 who made awesome reindeer 

goodies.  Thanks to Chatworth House! 





Every child in school everyday! 

Parents/carers please remember to bring your child to school everyday! All   

children in school for a full week will be entered into a prize draw in assembly to 

win one of our fantastic prizes! 

12 days of Christmas! 

All children in school between 1st Dec and 16th Dec will win a 

selection box and will also be entered into a prize draw to win 

one of 12 bigger prizes! 

Well done to all our winners this term and look out for the next            

competition. 

Dojo King or Queen! 

Children with the highest dojo points all received a certificate and their names were put in a 

spinning wheel where the random selection was made.  It is the season of woman power 

and we pulled three Queens!  Well done to Queen Lillian (Y1 Ireland), Queen Samuella (Y2 

Kenya) and Queen Lucia (Y6 UK).  Keep making the right choices, keep earning dojo points 

and keep smashing it! 



It is imperative that all children and families are aware of the importance of 

ice and water safety.  Please head over to our website latest news and read 

the document on water safety. 



Over 250 Christmas presents have been granted to us 

from Hallam FM’s campaign, Cash4Kids .  All our lovely 

children will receive a Christmas  present on the last 

day of term. 

We are grateful for the donated presents and the chil-

dren love them! 

If you want to know more about Cash for Kids, please 

visit https://planetradio.co.uk/hallam/cashforkids/  

Please remember to take care of your environment and the local area you live in.  We all have a 

responsibility to combat littering and we should always use a dustbin.   

Parking around the school grounds are limited so please be mindful when parking your car.  The 

academy is not liable for any damages and cars are parked at the drivers own risk. 

School will re-open on Wednesday 4th January 2023. 

 

Merry Christmas and have a Happy, Safe New Year! 
 


